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To: Commission, Boundary (CED sponsored)
Cc: cityclerk@dillinghamak.us
Subject: Proposed Annexation of Ekuk by Dillingham
Date: Friday, February 26, 2016 2:31:57 PM

I am an Ekuk set netter for 57 years. I was raised in Dillingham. I am registering my
 opposition to the proposed annexation because I don't believe it is appropriate to tax without
 representation. I don't use any city services for which I am not already taxed. My freight does
 not cross Dillingham dock, I don't use the harbor or the landfill and I pay airport tax and tax
 on fuel and groceries when I pass through. To my knowledge there has never been an incident
 where St Troopers needed any assistance from Dlg City Police. This appears to be a grasping
 for additional revenue by Dillingham and I stand opposed. Especially in an industry
 struggling for a fair price. 
Beatrice Reynolds
Permit # 56035J
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